
                          

HECKER VILLAGE BOARD MEETING 

April 9, 2024 

 

President Charles Kujawski called the April 9, 2024, regular Board Meeting to order.  

After reciting the Pledge of Allegiance, the following members answered roll call: Charles 

Kujawski, Rich Happel, Jim Mueth, Aaron Eckart, Arnold Eckart, Douglas Van Buren, 

Gary Wittenauer, Lori Amann and Annette Schreder. 

 

Douglas Van Buren made a motion seconded by James Mueth to approve the March 12, 

2024 Board Minutes:  Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

President Kujawski introduced Eric Sutton to the Board.  Village Clerk Annette Schreder 

then swore in Eric Sutton as the new Zoning Administrator/Code Enforcement Official for 

the Village of Hecker. 

 

Douglas Van Buren made a motion seconded by James Mueth to approve the treasurer’s 

report and pay all bills for the month of April with the bills from Hydro not to exceed 

$3,000.00 and bill from Business Card not to exceed $1,000.00.  Voting all ayes, motion 

carried. 

 

Village Clerk reminded the Board to get their Economic Interest papers filled out as they 

are due into the County Clerk’s office by May 1, 2024 

 

Committee Reports: 

Sewer:  the Sludge Survey was completed and just waiting on the report. 

Water:  The EPA loan was submitted. 

Parks:  Mulch has been delivered to the playground 

              The Town Wide Yard Sale will be held on Friday, June 7 and Saturday, June 8. 

Zoning:  Carey Day was present to report on the recent meeting of the Zoning Board.  She 

stated that Chapter 38 was discussed. 

It was also noted that when incidents occurred that were in progress, such as burning yard 

waste outside of allowed times, illegal parking etc., the sheriff’s office should be called.  

Incidents concerning tall grass, building code issues, the Zoning administrator should be 

contacted.   Carey also asked about extra patrolling in the mornings during the time busses 

are picking kids up for school. 

The next Zoning Board will be held on July 1, 2024 at 7:00pm. 

 

Aaron Eckart presented a quote from Middendorf & Reuss Construction of $12,150.00 for 

doing repairs at the Street Department building.  Nevois Construction submitted a bid of 

$15,530.00.  

Douglas Van Buren made a motion seconded by Rich Happel to accept the $12,150.00 bid 

from Middendorf & Reuss Construction.  Voting All ayes, motion carries. 

 

Gary Wittenauer made a motion seconded by James Mueth to adjourn the meeting.  Voting 

all ayes, motion carried. 

 

The next meeting will be held on May 14, 2024. 

 

  

Submitted by Annette Schreder, Village Clerk 

 

 


